
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Public review – Meeting cancellation 

Towards a social development policy 

 

The Commission sur le développement social et la diversité montréalaise lauched a public 
consultation for the adoption of a social development policy in November 2016, and public 
hearings of briefs were held in January 2017. 

  
Given the great interest in this issue shown by local organizations, the committee wishes to take the 
time required for a detailed analysis of the propositions and concerns contained in the memoranda 
presented at the public meetings before making its recommendations. Therefore, the public meeting 
scheduled for February 16, 2017, at 5 p.m. to adopt the recommendations is postponed to 
March 16, 2017 at 5 p.m., in the council chamber of city hall, 275 rue Notre-Dame Est.  
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